
JORHAT ENGINEERING COLLEGE- 26th September 2023 

 

A group of BIS Officers organized a full-day program for educational outreach at Jorhat 

Engineering College on  26th September 2023. 

The primary objective was to share information about the recent initiatives undertaken by BIS 

to engage educational institutions in the field of standardization. During the program, 

professors and research scholars were briefed on the overview of BIS and the standardization 

ecosystem in the country. The discussions also covered the role of research projects in the 

formulation of standards and highlighted how they can contribute to standardization efforts at 

both the national and international levels.  

Faculty members expressed their desire to collaborate with BIS in the areas of Electrical, 

Computer, Civil, Mechanical and Instrumentation Engineering for R&D projects. 

Need/expectations were shown for the following areas: 

  

(i)             Development of standards for Earthquake Engineering.  

(ii)           Research and Development on Power System . 

(iii)         Research and Development in the field of Instrumentation Engineering.    

 

 

 


